
Public Meeting for the
U.S. Highway 60 Socorro Alignment Study

Control Number: 1102050
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) invites you to

a public meeting to discuss a study underway for U.S. Highway 60 in Socorro between 
Mantanza Arroyo (milepost 136.2) and South California Street (milepost 139). The study 
team has been documenting the existing conditions and developing improvement 
alternatives for the corridor.  The purpose of this meeting is to go over the conditions 
identified, the alternatives developed by the team, and to receive your input.

Meeting Location:  Socorro Convention Center
1220 U.S. Highway 60 W, Socorro, New Mexico 87801
Wednesday, October 11, 2023 starting at 6:00 PM
Presentation available at: https://tinyurl.com/US60SocorroStudy

The Public Meeting will be conducted in an open house format with Study Team 
Members and displays available for one-on-one conversations. A pre-recorded 
presentation will be given at 6:30 PM. Comments and questions can be shared at the
meeting or submitted by November 11, 2023 online at: 
https://tinyurl.com/US60SocorroStudy or by mail, email, or phone to:
               US 60 Socorro Alignment Study, Attn: Devin Kennemore, 
               1800 Old Pecos Trail, Suite E, #5, Santa Fe, NM 87505
               Email: devin@pathfinderenvironmental.com  Phone: 505.699.5175
To request Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) accommodations, or translation 
support, please contact Kayla Smith at 575.522.0049.


